
“You may have recently received a postcard from the U. S. District Court about 

completing a juror questionnaire. While this is legitimate and not a scam, it is not 

from our court or from Madison County. It is from the federal court, headquartered 

in Jackson. The postcard did not contain the correct 9-digit juror participant 

number on the front. This was an error by their printer, and another postcard will 

be sent to you by U. S. Mail this week containing the correct participant number. 

You can use this number to login to the online form (at the website on the back of 

the new postcard) and complete the questionnaire. Or, you may simply wait on the 

paper copy of the questionnaire to arrive by U. S. Mail in the next few weeks and fill 

it out and send it in then. 

  

You will have additional time to complete the online questionnaire once you receive 

the new postcard. We have been in touch with the U. S. District Court and they 

apologize for the confusion the first postcard caused. Be on the lookout for the new 

postcard that will be correct.” 

  

Thanks, 

  

Arthur 

  

  

ARTHUR S. JOHNSTON, III, CLERK 

United States District Court 

Southern District of Mississippi 

501 East Court Street, Suite 2.500 

Jackson, MS  39201 

601.608.4010 

Arthur_Johnston@mssd.uscourts.gov 
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